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Subject University Senate Meeting

I will be making a 10 minute presentation on behalf of the Campus Environment Committee on "Why 
Stony Brook University should take on a regional leadership role" at the University Senate meeting 
on Monday December 10 at 3:30 p.m. in SAC 302. I welcome all of you to attend and to participate in the 
discussion. 
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